
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Date - 15:06:2017 

 

Conflict Minerals Policy 

 

The Dodd-Frank Wall Street Reform and Consumer Protection act was 
implemented on the 21st of July 2010.   

We at Avant Electronics whole heartedly support this act as an effort to 
try to stop the human suffering associated with mining of minerals and 
the electronic components industry. 

As a distributor of electronic components and not a manufacturer we have 
no final say in the products we supply.  Any effort on our part to support 
the Dodd-Frank initiative are whole dependent on the manufacturers 

whose product we supply. 

Avant Electronics are aware of the importance of this issue and are fully 
committed to working with our customers to create a supply chain free of 
conflict materials.   

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

J. Tyler 
James Tyler 

Operations Director 

 
 


